FORPARY

25 s

State of Wisconsin

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

1 EAST MAIN, SUITE 200

P. O. BOX 2037
REFERENGE SEGTION.  (608) 206-0041 MADISON, W1 53701-2037 Grige
FAX: {608) 264-6948
October 22, 2007
To: Senator Hansen
From: Aaron Gary, Legislative Attorney, (608) 261-6926

Subject: Technical Memorandum to 2007 SB 281 (LRB-1764/1) by DOR

We received the attached technical memorandum relating to your bill. This copy is for your
information and your file.

If you wish to discuss this memorandum or the necessity of revising your bill or preparing an
amendment, please contact me.



MEMORANDUM

October 10, 2007

TO: Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Reference Bureau

FROM: Paul Ziegler
Department of Revenue

SUBJECT: Technical Memorandum on 2007 SB 281 Regarding Reporting Requirements
Related to General Transportation Aids to Local Governments

As written, the provisions of this bill would take effect on January 1, 2008, or the day after
publication, whichever is later.

Since most of the municipal and financial report forms and instructions for 2007 (for filing in
2008) have already been sent to the printer, the January 1, 2008 deadline could prove
problematic. To avoid confusion and prevent a reprint of forms and instructions, we suggest
that the effective data of the bill be January 1, 2009.

If you have any questions regarding this technical memorandum, please contact Daniel Huegel
at (608) 266-5705.

cc:  Senator Dave Hansen



